
 

  

 

Media Advisory 

Attention: All Media  
19 October 2018 
 
Limpopo Premier to handover Phasha/Mampuru road 

 
Limpopo Premier Mr Stanley Chupu Mathabatha will officially handover 

Phasha/Mampuru road. This is a 23.7 km road which was tarred just before 

Mampuru village and passes through the villages of Ga-Phasha, Ga-Mapodile 

and Tukakgomo to join the existing D1296 outside Steelpoort.  

 

Road Agency Limpopo built this road over a period of 36 months from July 2015 

to August 2018 at a cost of over R354 million. The road has created some benefit 

to the communities in terms of job creation to SMMEs, access to social 

amenities, and socio-economic. The MEC for Public Works, Roads and 

Infrastructure Mme Nandi Ndalane, CEO of Road Agency Limpopo Mr 

Maselaganye Matji will join the Premier.   

 

Details of the handover are as follows: 

Date:   23 October 2018 

Time:   11:00 

Venue:  Roka Phasha Traditional Authority 

  Roka Phasha Village, Fetakgomo Tubatse Municipality 

 

Enquiries: Mr Phuti Seloba 



082 807 0796 

Provincial Government Spokesperson 

Issued by the Office of the Premier	


